

Newsletter survey

We are reviewing how we communicate with you via the two weekly newsletters that are sent home each week. These take a lot of time and care, so we want them to be useful for families to keep you informed of news, forthcoming events and dates, and to support children's learning and experience at EP. Please could you help us by completing this anonymous survey? Thank you. https://forms.gle/DXf15btyem3w12Eu9



February half-term Multi Activity Camp

Coach Martin and Steve are running their sports camp at EP this half-term.

- Camp Dates: Monday 14th Friday 18th February 2022
- Times: 9:00-3:00pm or 8:45-3:30pm
- Age: 5-11 yrs
- Cost for the short day (9:00-3:00pm) Full week = £110 (concession = £70)/ Per day = £25 (concession = £16)
- Cost for the extended day (8:45-3:30pm) Full week = £125 (concession = £80)/ Per day = £30 (concession = £18)
- Sibling discount = £10 off
- Book using this link https://forms.gle/mSQxfzARhegpXBY88
- Email Prorevolution.development@gmail.com for more details

Club EP

Club EP is increasingly popular, especially on Thursdays. A reminder to please book ahead using the Forms page on the EP Piota app before 12pm. For last minute bookings on the day, please call and check we have spaces before booking. Please also drop us an email to let us know if you no longer want your booking, as that then frees up a space for another child.

Thank you

To Flo and Phoebe in Year 4 for this week's border design.

To all the parents and carers attending Parents' Evening today and yesterday. These mid-year meetings are vital in reviewing your children's progress and setting targets for the rest of the year. If you were unable to attend for any reason please contact your child's class teacher to arrange an alternative meeting.

With best wishes.

Sally Hill and Natalie Stevenson.